
Where are we working? 

Elizabeth Drive and  

Badgerys Creek Road, 

Badgerys Creek. 

What are the 

construction hours? 

5am to 7pm Mon to Fri 

8am to 6pm on Sat 

(if required)  

 

No work will be done on 

Sundays or public 

holidays without prior 

notice.  
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Contact us for more information on: 

Early earthworks      Western Sydney Airport 

Ph: 1800 951 171    Ph: 1800 972 972 

WSAenquiries@cpblljv.com.au   info@wsaco.com.au 

  

 
  

EEW-1812-3 

 

 

 

We speak your 

language  

Need an interpreter?  

Call the Translating 

and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450.  

Early earthworks continue for Western Sydney Airport. 

 

Dear neighbour, 

Early earthworks for the Western Sydney Airport will continue until late December and 

recommence in early January 2019. This work involves the movement of 1.8 million cubic 

metres of earth, stockpile management, and other key establishment activities.  

Over the coming months, we’ll deliver the following works: 

• Construction of a temporary roundabout and access point on Badgerys Creek Road 

• Construction of a new and re-aligned Badgerys Creek Road 

• Construction of a new haul road 

• Removal of the site compound house on Elizabeth Drive 

 

Location of early earthworks 
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Site compound  

A site compound has now been established at the northern end of Badgerys Creek Road, 

adjacent to Elizabeth Drive, Badgerys Creek. We are no longer based at the house on 

Elizabeth Drive. 

 

Traffic changes on local roads  

Traffic control and pedestrian management will be in place to ensure the safety of 

motorists, residents and workers.  

Measures will be in place to minimise impacts to you during the work. These include 

temporary speed zones, traffic controllers and temporary barriers around work areas. 

If you travel in the area, please allow extra travel time and follow the signage and 

direction of traffic controllers. 

Early earthworks are being carried out by the CPB Contractors and Lend Lease Joint 

Venture (CPBLL JV) and are expected to be completed by the end of 2019. 

We will continue to update you as work progresses with the construction of the Western 

Sydney Airport. Have a happy and safe holiday season. 

 

 

Trucks 

With more trucks about, be aware of heavy vehicles when on or  

near the roads around Western Sydney Airport. 
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